ATTENTION VOTERS!!

Important Election Information

Governor Murphy has signed a law mandating the November 3, 2020 General
Election in New Jersey be conducted primarily by mail in ballots:

All active registered voters will automatically be mailed a ballot no later than
October 5th. If you have not received a ballot by October 13th, please
contact the County Clerk’s Office at 732-431-7790.

Ballots can be returned in one of four ways — 1) via U.S.P.S. (all ballots will
have a postage paid return envelope); 2) via secure ballot drop boxes
located throughout the County; 3) in-person to the Board of Elections
Office in Freehold; or 4) at your polling location on Election Day.

There will be limited in-person polling locations open on Election Day,
where voters can vote by provisional paper ballot only or drop off their
completed mail in ballot. All voters will receive a post card by October 23rd
indicating their polling location.

There will be no voting machines, except for disabled voters. If you have a
disability and need an accessible vote by mail ballot, please contact the
County Clerk’s Office at 732-431-7790.

It is strongly encouraged that you complete and return your mail in ballot
as soon as you receive it. If you choose to vote on a paper provisional
ballot at the polls, your ballot will not be counted until after all of the
mail in ballots are counted, per State law.

Visit MonmouthCountyVotes.com for more information!

Download our free “Monmouth County Votes” Mobile App in
the Apple App and Google Play Stores!

Available on the iPhone
D App Store
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